
 LANCASHIRE SCHOOLS FORUM 
HIGH NEEDS BLOCK WORKING GROUP  

 
Due to the ongoing COVID-19 situation, the HNB meeting scheduled for 9 June 2020 
has been cancelled, to be replaced by decision making using the Forum's Urgent 
Business Procedure. 
 
Information is provided in the composite paper and you can let us know you views on 
the issues requesting feedback by competing the eform available here. 
 
Please respond by close of business on 9 June 2020. 
 

 

AGENDA 
 
 
1. Minutes of the Last Meeting (Attached) 

To agree the minutes of the last meeting as a correct record. 
 

2. Matters Arising (Attached) 
To note any matter arising from the last minutes. 

 

3. Schools Budget Outturn, School Balances and Clawback 2019/20 (Attached) 
To consider the matters set out in the report and offer feedback where required. 

 

4. Schools Forum Annual Report 2019/20 (Attached) 
To support the publication of the Forum annual report for 2019/20 or offer any 
comments. 

 
5. Urgent Business Outcomes - Supply Scheme update and alternatives to May 

2020 schools census (Attached)  
To note the decision taken using the Urgent Business Procedure. 

 
6. Teachers’ Pension Employer Contribution Grant (TPECG) Claim from 

supplementary fund for specialist settings (Attached) 
To note the update information around the Teachers’ Pension Employer 
Contribution Grant (TPECG) Claim supplementary fund for specialist settings. 

 
7. Charging for the Operation of Schools Local Bank Account 

To note the previous decisions of the Forum in connection to the Charging for the 
Operation of Schools Local Bank Account. 

 

8. Any Other Business 
No further items have been notified. 
 

9. Date of Future Meeting 
The next scheduled meeting of the High Needs Block Working Group is arranged 
for 10.00 am 29 September 2020 at County Hall, Preston, subject to Covid-19 
implications.  
 
 

https://lccsecure.lancashire.gov.uk/corporate/questionnaires/runQuestionnaire.asp?qid=821081

